
From: Caroyln Pierce <carolynp8@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 10:44 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 23-039 Liberty Rate Increase 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Just received a notice from Liberty Utilities. They are asking for another rate increase?!?! 
Gas and oil prices have come down. Please consider the hardworking people of our state and deny this 
request from Liberty Utilities. Please! 
Thank you, 
Carolyn Pierce 
Pelham, NH 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


